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Just like that… 

It’s already the end of 2024, and I had an amazing first 

completely full year with all our Wesley Children, and Sunday 

School Volunteers!  

Our fall Moses curriculum unit is coming to an end. We’ve been 

working on soap bar carvings and scavenger hunts of The Ten 

Commandments the past few weeks, to tie in our free field trip 

this month to the Worcester Art Museum on Sunday December 

8th. Among the museum’s many exhibit hall rooms we would 

specifically like to view their Egyptian Room. As well as attend 

their annual Hanukkah at the WAM event. To help us connect any 

ancient artwork, history, geography, or cultural customs back to 

one or more of Moses’ stories.  

We are also very excited for our first try at doing a nativity play 

again! It’s been a while since we’ve had one at Wesley, and a few 

of us are still a little nervous about talking in front of the entire 

congregation, so we will keep it short and simple this year.  In 

hope that we may continue working on our confidence skills for 

future years to come.  

Lastly, I wish everyone a happy and healthy Advent Season! 

 -Rhianna 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

December 1st- Community 

Breakfast will have a special 

visit from Santa.  

________________________ 

December 8th @10AM- 

Worcester Art Museum Field 

Trip. All Children must be 

registered to attend. Reach 

out to Rhianna to register.  

Volunteers needed!!!! 

All children 5-18yrs are invited 

to attend our field trip. Our 

Infants through Preschoolers are 

also welcomed to join us with 

their guardian! 

__________________________ 

December 22nd- The 

Children will perform a quick 

nativity play for the 

congregation.  
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